
Basket Art Guild Membership 

 

The Basket Art Guild (BAG) annual membership is from January 1st to 

December 31st of each year. Dues are $20. Newsletters are published bi-

monthly and are sent by email to our members. Newsletters are also posted 

on our website at basketartguild.com.  

 

Name_____________________________________________________________ 

Business Name_____________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address____________________________________________________ 

City________________________________ State___ Zip___________________ 

Phone Number_____________________________________________________ 

Email Address______________________________________________________ 

 

Make Checks payable to Basket Art Guild.  

 

Direct Questions concerning membership to dslonsdale@yahoo.com. 

 

Send to: Deb Lonsdale 

  1720 N. Autumn Lane 

  Peoria, IL 61604 

 

RENEWAL FOR CURRENT MEMBERS
IS $15 IF PAID BY JANUARY 15TH OF 
THE NEW YEAR.


